Snippets about Lake Tahoe



• Sho Kashima of Stateline has been named a member of the U.S. Freestyle Ski Team's moguls squad for the 2015 season.

- HowMuchWillitSnow.com was developed by David Pomeroy to show snowfall forecasts in inches for cities and ski resorts for a seven-day period.
- Borges Sleigh Rides is operating out of Sand Harbor State Park now through Jan. 3. Sleighs are equipped with wheels when there is no snow. For more information and reservations, go online or call 775.588.2953.
- The California Tahoe Conservancy's Dec. 11 board meeting has been canceled because of weather.
- A petition is circulating to get Placer County supervisors to remove the Lake Tahoe Basin portion of Martis Valley West from the larger development project.